CENTERSTONE

June 10, 2009

Jennifer K. Astle
2026 LINTWOOD DR
Clarkswille, TN 37042

Dear Jennifer,

You did not show for your scheduled appointment with me on June 9, 2009 at 3:00 PM and did not
call to cancel or reschedule your appointment. 1 am concemed about you and hope that this letter
finds you doing well.

If you have not been seen by one of our staff for an appointment within 90 days, your case will be
closed. According to our records, the date of the last appointment you kept was on June 2, 2009. If
you have already contacted our office to reschedule this appointment, please disregard this letter.

At your earliest convenience, please contact us if you wish to schedule another appointment.

Sincerely,

Amy B. Takashima

Excellence in Mental Healthcare
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